
2025 PICKLEBALL
PASSES ARE READY!

Previous Pass Holders: Bring old pass to Borough Hall or
Booth (when open) to get it renewed. 

You can also email a headshot photo to
cecile.hodgson@barnegatlight.org so that we can prepare
your pass ahead of time. (Scan QR for email). We will call you
when ready! 

Reminders:
Residents of Barnegat Light are free

Non-Residents are $100.00
Weekly and Daily passes also available 

If you are a non-resident and plan on emailing a headshot, please
mail a check to the Borough of Barnegat Light. Once payment has

been received, we will have your pass ready for pickup. 
PO Box 576 
10 E 7th St. 

Barnegat Light NJ, 08006


